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COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES 
2013-14 RECOMMENDED BUDGET 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
On April 16, 2013, the Board of Supervisors approved the Chief Executive 
Officer’s 2013-14 Recommended Budget (Volumes One and Two) with the 
following revisions: 
 
 

1. Positions recommended for the Probation Department (risk 
management), Fire Department and the Chief Executive Office will be 
placed on hold pending additional information provided to the Board 
that fully justifies the positions. 
 

2. Transfer $218,000 for training and $265,000 for children’s service 
integration from the Chief Executive Officer’s budget to the 
Provisional Financing Uses budget. 
  

3. Transfer $220,000 for document management from the 
Nondepartmental Special Account budget (appropriation for the Chief 
Executive Officer) to the Provisional Financing Uses budget. 
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